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Friday, March 13, 2020 
 

 

Beaubassin-est suspends its community 

activities at the PETL School 
 

As a precautionary measure in response to COVID-19, and to respect the directive of the 
Department of Education and Early Childhood Development to limit access to schools, 
the activities of Pickleball / Badminton on Saturday mornings and the Walk on weekday 
mornings at Père-Edgar-T.-LeBlanc school in Grand-Barachois are suspended for an 
indefinite period. Thank you for your collaboration. 
 
For more information on department directives, please call 1-844-288-3888. For more 
information on COVID-19, visit the Websites of the Government of NB 
(www.gnb.ca/coronavirus) and the Government of Canada 
(www.canada.ca/coronavirus).  
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For more information: 
Yves M. Leger 
Chief Administrative Officer / Clerk 
Phone: (506) 532-0730 
Fax: (506) 532-0735 
Email: yves.leger@beaubassinest.ca 
Web: beaubassin.ca 
Facebook: @Beaubassinest 


